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Overboard Discharge Units (OBD’s) for wastewater disposal in Coastal Maine   
 

 
Backyard neighbors of a Fuji Clean installation. 

 

Problem:   

Given local setback rules and challenging soil limitations on the rocky coast of Maine, many homeowners 

found themselves with overboard discharge units (OBD’s) for the disposal of their wastewater. Due to the 

advances in wastewater disposal technologies now available, Maine has much reduced the allowed licenses 

for these OBD’s. 

 

Solution:   

Fuji Clean USA systems have been a primary mechanism used in replacing these systems, and many of these 

properties are now able to adequately treat wastewater when they previously had no options. 

 

Results:   

The very small footprint needed for Fuji Clean systems, no advanced septic tank requirement, and the 

reduced drain field size due to the quality of effluent has made this possible. These highly efficient and 

environment-friendly treatment systems are helping preserve: “Maine - The Way Life Should Be”. 

 

Adapted from Onsite Installer Magazine, May 2017 

 


